
 
  

This Bulletin goes out to PDCN members and others who 
wish to receive it regularly by email. Internet links are 
included throughout the bulletin for further reading. Please 
forward this bulletin to anyone you know would welcome 
it. 
 
  

E-Bulletin 97 April 2015 
Below is information on our NSW State 

Election Accessibility Survey 2015 

  

NSW State Election 28 March 2015: PDCN believe everyone 
should have the opportunity to vote. All community members 
should have equal opportunity and access to cast their vote. 
PDCN seeks your feedback and suggestions that will assist in 
improving accessibility of voting. 

The survey is online and consists of 12 short questions.  If you 
would like a hard copy of this survey please email a request 
to admin@pdcnsw.org.au or call 02 9552 1606 

To complete the survey please click here 

  

 

If you are interested in other PDCN 
publications online go to the links below. 
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